
Thursday, November 3 @ 6:00 PM
Watson Hall 517

Workshop attendees should read and be prepared to discuss Cody's paper. 
To obtain a copy, please contact Bronwyn Jaques (history.events@queensu.ca) by November 1.
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Survivors Tell Their Story: the Federal
Commemoration of Residential Schools
Cody Groat
Assistant Professor and PhD Candidate, Department of 
History and Indigenous Studies Program, Western University
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